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Rosenberg Corey

From: Bryan Friel <ofrielyo@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 4:57 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

I am a landlord, and am against this bill. 
 
It will force us to push the rents even higher to protect ourselves. 
 
bill HB 2004-A is s mistake, and will end up hurting tenants more than the property owners. 
 
Let the free market dictate the rents. 
 
Bryan Friel 
Landlord, Real Estate investor  
Portland 


